
-NEWS AT THE HAVEN-

              Missy SjolinMissy Sjolin

-REMINDERS-
Thanksgiving Holiday Hours-
Wednesday, Nov 27, 5:30 AM-

6:00 PM. Thursday, Nov 28,
Closed for Thanksgiving. Friday,

Nov 29, 7:00 AM-5:30 PM
Please remember to slow down
in the parking lot; there are a lot
of little people walking through.

-EVENTS-
11/7: Yoga at Kid’s Haven (Preschool)

11/11: We are inviting a family member into
the classroom to talk about how to interact

with pets safely and appropriately.
11/14: Jim Madsen Music Show at Kid’s

Haven (Preschool) Discuss with children
why different 

pets prefer specific kinds of food.
11/18: We are inviting families to allow their
children to help feed pets at home or help
feed a neighbor's pet. Encourage families

to discuss with their children why different
pets prefer specific kinds of food. 

11/22: We are inviting family members into
the classroom to join us for our end of the

study pet celebration
11/26: Pizza, PJ, Movie Day (Preschool)
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THANKSGIVING TRADITIONS
Every family has their own special recipes, favorite
foods, and traditions to celebrate Thanksgiving. My

family likes to talk about what we are each most
thankful for before we gobble up the turkey. Your

family may take turns making a wish over the
wishbone. Our neighbors send over a pie/cake with
the recipe printed on a note card. On the backside,

they list reasons they are blessed to have each of our
family members in their lives (what a great idea to

borrow). Through each of our own unique traditions,
our children learn that the way we share our food,
beliefs, and values varies for every family. But, this

time of year it's important to show gratitude for the
people in our lives and all of the amazing gifts we are
so lucky to have. This Thanksgiving re-read all of your

notes/cards received this year, discuss family &
friends, and most of all make it fun! Don't forget to

record your children's responses in a journal or video.
These are priceless memories to review later during

another family holiday or celebration. 

We are sincerely thankful to all of our children and
their families! We appreciate your love & support!

-CONTACT INFO-
302 12th Avenue South

Buffalo, Minnesota
(763) 682-3072

www.kidshaven.net
info@kidshaven.net
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